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JUNE 2014 MINI NEWSLETTER

Just a quick news update from The Crown Medical Centre, as we have a few things going on.

STAFF NEWS 

We are all extremely sad to say “goodbye” to Dr Jaya Gurushankar, who has been a partner here for the past 4 years. She has been extremely popular with staff and patients alike, but has decided she needs to spend more time with her family. We hope to see her from time to time in the future in a locum doctor capacity, when we need an extra helping hand.

On the plus side, we are extremely lucky that Dr Rebecca Newell-Price has now returned to the practice after a period of a few years, during which she had a baby and lived in New Zealand for a while. She has just restarted as one of the partners here, and it already feels as though she has never been away. The patients on Dr Gurushankar’s list will transfer to Dr Newell-Price (unless they are well known to one of the other doctors).

Another new member of staff is Lily Prosser-Powell, who is with us on a business admin apprentice scheme. You will see her in the reception area and she has already fitted in very well.

DOCTORS’ LISTS

We are making quite a big effort to make sure patients are registered with the GP who normally sees them and with whom they have the best rapport. If you feel that you have been mis-allocated, or have a particular preference please do not hesitate to let us know. We are very proud of the high standard of care offered by all our doctors and we have found that each of them has their own particular “following”. A certain amount of shifting around is completely feasible at this stage. For those people who barely ever come to the doctor you will probably remain registered with your current registered GP.

In a similar vein, for patients aged 75 or older, it is a requirement that we actually INFORM YOU of the name of your registered GP. You will have seen that this information is being added to your prescriptions etc. As above, there is no problem at all if you feel that you are not with the person you expected to be.

RACE FOR LIFE

On Sunday July 13th several staff members are again taking part in this local charity event, to raise money for cancer and in particular breast cancer. The course is 5km and we may have a combination of runners and walkers! There will shortly be a charity collection container on reception and we are very grateful for any support you would like to offer
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